
December 2024

Thank you for joining the December Beyond Borders Prayer (BBP) Zoom. This month, Dr. Rex 
Rogers, SAT-7 USA President, reflected on 2024. In many ways, it was a difficult year with 
MENA hostilities, conflicts, increased inflation, and persecution. Yet, God allowed the SAT-7 
ministry to grow. Thank you for your prayers and financial support. Below are some noted 
highlights from 2024: 

• Showing God’s love when society falls apart (Holy Land/Lebanon). 
• Ministry during hostilities. 
• New initiatives in Dari for Afghanistan. 
• Virtual productions (PARS). Now expanding to all SAT-7 studios. 
• New SAT-7 kids social media programs increasing some lives shows to 3 times a week. 
• SAT-7 staff development. 
• Helping nation healing through spiritual counseling programs and audience relations 

teams.  

Here are some suggested ways to pray 

1. Pray for the implementation and training of staff for new initiatives like virtual 
productions. 

2. Pray for the staff across SAT-7 platforms, producing live programs. 
3. Pray for SAT-7 audiences – from satellite television and digital and social media 

platforms – interacting with program content and asking questions. 

Finally, be sure to read the SAT-7 stories at sat7usa.org/stories. Did you know you can sort 
stories by country, channel, type, and impact? Please check it out, and don’t forget to share 
what you have learned with others!

Please consider hosting a SAT-7 prayer time using the December BBP printable resource. It is 
available at sat7usa.org/beyond-borders-prayer/ Thank you for your partnership. 
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